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CALL FOR PAPERS
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	Dear Madam/ Sir, 
 
We would like to invite you to participate in the International Conference “The Future of Training and Consulting for young SMEs”, which will take place in Warsaw, Poland, on 18 - 19 May 2011.
 
The aim of the Conference is to promote sharing of good practice and transnational cooperation in the field of innovative training solutions specially designed for young businesses and SMEs.  The conference will also be an excellent opportunity for the presentation of current projects and innovative initiatives in the field of targeted education and training for SMEs.
 
The Call for Papers is addressed to trainers and experts as well as to coordinators of projects and initiatives in this field.
 
We would like to encourage you to submit an abstract, i.e. summary of the innovative training offer or project specially designed to meet the needs of young businesses or SMEs in general, to be presented during the Future of Training for young SMEs Conference. The abstract should be written in English language (ca. 300 words) and sent via e-mail to (chmielewska@zrp.pl) no later than 25 March 2011. If your paper should be selected, you will be invited to present it in the framework of the International Conference “The Future and Consulting for young SMEs”. As a matter of course, we will then also cover your travel expenses relating to the participation in the event.
 
Important dates
► 25 March 2011: Deadline for submitting abstracts
► 8  April 2011: Notification of Acceptance / Rejection
► 13 May 2011: Deadline for registration
► 18 - 19 May 2011: Dates of the conference
 
For further information about the conference, please do not hesitate to contact us or to visit the conference web site: 

http://www.galileo.it/warsaw
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Warsaw in May 2011.
 
Kind regards,
 
The Conference Secretariat




